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This week in Class 1, we have continued reading the story ‘Whatever Next!’.
We received a letter on Tuesday from Baby Bear asking us to make some biscuits for
his picnic on the moon. The children did a fantastic job of following instructions to

make some delicious biscuits!

In PSHE, we explored healthy and unhealthy foods. Within this lesson, we tasted

some healthy food including broccoli, cucumber and peppers!




